Lest we forget
I have been wondering for some time about a way of preserving our wonderful and rich heritage of taped material of the WCG during its golden years, especially videos and audios of Herbert W. Armstrong and other senior men, The World Tomorrow and Young Ambassadors and Feast films.
Perhaps ministers in each region could announce a coordinated church audit of Mr. Armstrong's tapes and material. Local committees could then appoint someone to undertake research and an audit of what is available in their churches. National coordinators could then collect the lists from the local churches and create a database of what is needed.
Gradually we could have the tapes copied and stored in central locations by the various WCG offshoots. I think it is important that we preserve Mr. Armstrong on both videotape and audiotape. It never ceases to amaze me that we have forgotten him so quickly.
Why should we be the only church in world history that has not kept a history of itself and memoirs of our deceased leader?
The sooner we start on this project coordinated by each national office, the better.
Craig White
Sydney, Australia
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